Dear Parents, 

Just a reminder that the <<school>> yearbook deadline is quickly approaching. If you want to guarantee that your child receives a yearbook, you must purchase it by <<date>>. Payments can be made via cash or check as follows:

1. Place your cash or check payment of $??? in an envelope. Checks should be made payable to: <<____________>>

2. Mark the envelope as "Yearbook".

3. Include your child's name and teacher on the front of the envelope.

4. Send your envelope in to the school.

(Receipts will not be issued; your cancelled check is your receipt.)


Limited quantities will remain once the books are delivered. 

Order yours TODAY!
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